
Term 2 is off to a flying start in Kindergarten! From hands-on
learning adventures to joyful moments with friends, our classrooms
have been full of energy, laughter, and growth. It’s amazing to see
how much the children have already learned and how they continue
to surprise us with their creativity, curiosity, and kindness each day.
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In Science, Kindergarten have been exploring the weather through
our My Sense of Weather unit. We’ve been observing the sky, using
our senses to notice changes in weather, and learning how different
conditions affect our daily lives. At home, you might like to start a
simple ‘weather watcher’ chart with your child. Each morning, look
outside together and draw or label what the weather is like. It’s a
fun way to build observation skills and connect classroom learning
with the world around them!

MY SENSE OF WEATHER

In PDH this term, Kindergarten has been learning all about staying
safe in different situations. We’ve talked about sun safety using
the 'Slip, Slop, Slap, Slide, Seek' message, learned how to stay safe
around water, and discussed the importance of only taking
medicine with a trusted adult. The children have been enthusiastic
and thoughtful as they build their understanding of how to look
after themselves and others.

KEEPING OURSELVES SAFE

When children attend school
every day, they don’t just
keep up—they thrive! Let’s
work together to make sure
every student is here, every
day, ready to learn and grow.

A QUICK REMINDER...
As the weather keeps changing,
jackets and jumpers are coming
on and off throughout the day.
Please make sure all clothing
items are clearly labelled with
your child’s name.This helps us 

return lost items quickly
and keeps our classrooms
running smoothly. Thank
you for your support!


